GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 10 of 2021

PROCEDURE FOR CLEARANCE OF CHRISTMAS BARREL-2021/2022

The Customs and Excise Department would like to inform the Public
that with immediate effect persons coming to clear barrels for the
Christmas Season must comply with the following provisions:

1. Persons must present a valid ID (National ID, Passport,
Driver’s License) to the Interviewing Customs Officer
along with documents for the Barrel.

2. If clearing on behalf of someone else, persons must
present their valid ID, Letter of Authorization from the
owner along with owner’s ID.

3. Customs Brokers also must present Letters of
Authorization from the owner along with owner’s ID.

The Public is also informed that Barrels will not be delivered if these
guidelines are not met,

Your, cooperation and understanding is solicited in that regard.
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Sherman T.G. Emmanuel (Mr.)

Comptroller of Customs (Ag.)

Telephone: (758) 468-4800/62 Facsimile: (758) 452-4050
Email: customsdept@customs.gov.lc Website: www.customs.gov.le




